
 

Principal’s Messages  
  
Welcome back!  We hope you all enjoyed the beautiful weather during Spring Break and were 
able to enjoy some time with family and friends.  Spring is such an exciting time at the school 
with many activities going on.  Please have a look at the important dates on the calendar.   
 
I am happy to be back at school doing a gradual return to work.  I have missed spending time 
with your children.  It is such a joy to share their energy and passion for learning.  Reena and I 
will be sharing responsibilities while I transition back.  I am so thankful for her.   
 
Mrs. Plantinga 
 
 
 
Welcome Back!  
 
It has been a delight to hear students talk about their Spring Break adventures. I am always in 
ahh of how much the children grow during this time of year.  We are looking forward in 
continuing to learn and grow! Our goal is to continue to bring experiences and activities to the 
children that they can engage in.  
 
I am also very appreciative of the opportunity to continue to support Tara in her return back to 
work.  
 
 
Ms. Nahal 
  



 
 

April 4   Fun Fair Mee�ng at 2:45 

April 4   No Strong Start 

April 16  Swimming – Div 1, 2, 5, & 6 

April 19  Botle Drive – More informa�on to follow 

April 25  Play Abby – see below 

April 25  Indigenous Family Gathering from 5-7pm 

April 26  Professional Development Day- No School 

April 30  Swimming – Div 3, 4, 7, & Grade 2’s from Div 8 

Pink Shirt Day 
   

Pink Shirt Day was held on Feb 28. 

Nancy and Blue were able to join 
us at Alexander during Pink Shirt 
Day.  Blue changed into his pink 
shirt to show support for an�-
bullying. 

 

Did you know that bullying can 
show in mul�ple forms? 

• Verbal 
• Physical 
• Social 
• Cyber 

To find out more, please click 
HERE. 

 

https://www.abbyschools.ca/news/fraser-healths-guide-anti-bullying-cyberbullying-and-digital-literacy


Play Abby 
 

On April 25th, 2024, all classes will be walking to Play 
Abby (#5-2043 Abbotsford Way). Students will be going 
in two shi�s between 8:45am-1:30pm. The cost of the 
field trip is $3.  

 

Please pay via School Cash online. Please see the office if you need help se�ng up your 
account. The waiver must be brought back for student par�cipa�on. 

 

 

 

 

 

PAC needs an Executive, Secretary, and a Vice 
President.  

If the posi�ons are not filled, they will lose 
their funding.  

 

PAC’s funding helps support: 

• Classroom supplies 
• Field trips 
• Playground equipment 
• Bring in presenters. 
• Hot lunch days 
• Fun Fair 
• Book Fair 

 

If you would like to volunteer, please email alexanderschoolpac@gmail.com 

mailto:alexanderschoolpac@gmail.com
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